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Premier Strategies, Inc. Advocates for a Safer Broadway


Manhattan, NY - The consulting and advocacy firm, Premier Strategies, Inc. has been proud 
to work alongside prominent Broadway, theater organizations such as the Nederlander 
Organization, Actors Equity Association, The Broadway League, and 321 Management as well 
as civic and legislative organizations such as the Times Square Alliance, Manhattan Borough 
President Gale Brewer’s office, and New York City Council Speaker Corey Johnson’s office to 
advocate for increased safety and involvement of the NYPD in the theater district of New York 

Following two major security breaches at the Broadway shows “Wicked” and “Jagged Little 
Pill,” Premier Strategies, Inc. worked with industry leaders to organize what turned out to be a 
successful public affairs campaign to urge elected officials and police leadership to reevaluate 
current procedures and prevent future incidents.  

We applaud the Borough President’s swift, supportive response in her letter of support (see 
attached) calling for NYPD to increase their presence and involvement in the theater 
community and district. 

Brian Lafferty of the Borough President’s office had this to say of Premier Strategies, Inc. 
Founding Partner, Gregory Kirsopp’s work,  

 “Many thanks to you for all of your advocacy and organizing efforts on  

 this important issue… I look forward to continuing to work with you…” 

Premier Strategies, Inc. will continue to work with the aforementioned groups to pursue 
positive change across the theater district.  

For more information, contact Premier Strategies: info@PremierStrategiesInc.com 

###




